Bignell | Watkins ] Hasser
ARCHITECTS, PC.

December 3, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation for E.A.D. Mechanical. Our architectural firm has had
experience with E.A.D. for over ten years. We have found them to be the most knowledgeable, fair and competent
contractor we have worked with. Infact, when our office moved and we built a new space, we insisted that E.A.D.
perform the work, even given that their initial bid was a bit higher.

E.A.D. has branched out and started working as a general contractor. Our firm was the architect of record for the
interior improvements at Mount Ennon Baptist Church, and was fortunate to have E.A.D. on board as the general
contractor. Elliot and his associates worked through every issue with fairness and their trademark of knowledge
and competency.

I wholeheartedly endorse E.A.D. as the contractor of choice for mechanical work and general contracting.
Sincerely,

BIGNELL WATKINS HASSER
ARCHITECTS, P.C.

George L. Hasser, AIA, LEED® AP
Principal
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